
LOWELL AVENUE RE-CONSTRUCTION 
DESIGN AND CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT 

PARK CITY, UTAH 
 
 

  
Park City is soliciting Statements of Qualifications/Proposals from Professional Consulting Engineering 
Firms to provide consulting services for Park City for the Lowell Avenue Re-Construction Design and 
Construction Management Project.  Lowell Avenue is a residential street in Park City.  The project is part 
of the Old Town Infrastructure Study (OTIS) and will include design and construction services for 
improvements within the general area of Lowell Avenue.  Proposed improvements generally consist of 
the upgrade of existing water main, installation of hydrants, new water services and/or meters as required, 
new sanitary sewer, new paved roads, modifications to the storm drain system, evaluation for the potential 
for sidewalk and coordination with dry utility companies, evaluation of traffic and regulatory signs, and 
street lighting.  The Request for Qualifications will be available beginning at 2:00PM, July 27, 2015.  
Please contact Jennifer Byrd, Park City Municipal Corporation, City Engineer’s Office via e-mail 
at jbyrd@parkcity.org to request a proposal.  Proposals will be due by 4:00PM, August 13, 2015.  Park 
City reserves the right to reject any or all proposals and to waive any minor irregularities in any proposal. 
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